
Peoples    
 Baptist    Church 

 

850 Mill Road  ●  McDonough, GA 30253 ● Phone 770.914.7388 

 

     It Pays to Serve God  

    Home of  

Baptist Academy 

Thomas W. Satterfield, Pastor 

 
Dear Fellow Laborer and Friend, 
 
It is my privilege to recommend Dr. and Mrs. Scott Caudill to you.  The Caudills are 
faithful servants of the Lord and are greatly being used for the cause of Christ.   
After many years in the Pastorate, Dr. Caudill now serves as the President and  
General Director of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  The Caudills are faithful 
members of Peoples Baptist Church and are tremendous assets to the ministry and 
to me as their   Pastor. I commend them to you and ask that you prayerfully  
consider adding them to your mission team.  They will represent you well in the 
work of missions around the world. 
 
God bless you. If I can answer any questions for you, please let me know.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Thomas Satterfield 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


